Republic of the ﬁbtlmmnes
Department of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region

24 September 2024

REGIONAL MEM8I§A2DUM
No.

INVITATION TO THE FIRST TECHNICAL VOCATIONAL
EDUCATORS CONGRESS

To: Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Chief Education Supervisors-CID
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to DepEd Memorandum DM-OUHROD-2024, the National
Association of Public Secondary Schools of the Philippines Incorporated
(NAPSSPHIL) will hold the First Technical Vocational Educators
Congress at La Carmela de Boracay from November 29 to December 1,
2024.

2 The event aims to enhance the competencies of Technical-Vocational
(Tech-Voc) teachers and improve TVET instruction in alignment with
Republic Act No. 10647.

3. In view of the above, teachers associated with the Department of
Education may choose to attend the activity, provided that their
participation will not hamper the conduct of classes in schools. The use of
funds is subject to the approval of the respective authorities and contingent
upon fund availability, adhering to the usual accounting and auditing rules
and regulations.

4, For inquiries, please contact CES Jennifer P. Ande at the Curriculum
and Learning Management Division (CLMD) through this landline number:
(074) 422-7096.

5 Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this
Memorandum is directed.

ESTELA P. LEON! ﬁARIﬁO EdD, CESO III
Director IV / Regional Diregtorﬁ

CLMD/JPA/jca
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